
 
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 
Date: July 11, 2022 

 

To: Finance Committee 

 

From: Scott Gerdes  

 Director of Finance and Operations 

 

RE: Buildings Assessment 

 

Please consider the approval of a buildings need assessment for all of our School District buildings with 

ISG Architects and Engineers.  This assessment is being done to update our old assessment and map it 

back to our LTFM 10 year plan.  Also, it will give District Leadership that data to adjust programs as 

necessary.  The quote, in the amount of $32,000 will be paid for from LTFM funding. 


